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Keep Christ in Christmas





•	Stickers available through local Councils and Parishes

















Grand Knight of Council 396 Kings  Park presenting the cheque to Maureen Staff Nurse at Yorkhill Hospital.
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During the past few months Knights from all over the City have continued their Charity work and their assistance to the Church


Council 396 Kings Park held a sponsored walk and dance recently which raised a substantial amount of money for a ward in Yorkhill Childrens Hospital.


Council 598 Penilee assisted the Sisters at Nazareth House with their Christmas Fete during the last week of November..


Council 8 Clydebank have been continuing raising funds and donations for the Sisters of Gospel Life at the Cardinal Winning Pro-Life Initiative.


Brothers from Council 22 Glasgow Central have been active in Charity work for a number of local charities.


And a soup kitchen for the homeless continues to benefit from the work of Council 603 Kirkintilloch
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Knights Again in Action








Keep Christ in Christmas








The Knights of St Columba in Glasgow are absolutely delighted that this year the City Council has changed its previous Winterfest celebrations to Glasgow Loves Christmas. Over the past few years Brothers of the Order in Glasgow have contacted various Councillors objecting to the fact that the birth of our Savior was not associated with the celebrations in Glasgow but it is wonderful in the year that we were visited by the Holy Father, the nativity is back at the centre of our festivities.


To continue to promote Our Lords birth as the centre piece of this time of year, the Knights will again be distributing “Keep Christ in Christmas” stickers throughout the various parishes of the Archdiocese to place on your envelopes when sending out Christmas Cards.
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His Grace Archbishop Conti, Provincial Grand Knight Charlie McCluskey and Supreme Knight Jon Jo McDonagh at the 90th Anniversary Dinner.





Knights of St Columba working as Marshals at Bellahouston Park
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Charity, Unity, Fraternity








Do you want to know more about or join the Knights of St Columba?


Please contact us :





Head Office


0141 883 5700





Province 1


07852 309493





Web Site


� HYPERLINK "http://www.ksg.org.uk" ��www.ksg.org.uk�


http;//kscprovince1.weebly.com





The Order is open to all Catholic Men over the age of 16








The Knights of St Columba


The Catholic Lay Mans Order





Knights Tackle New Ground








As we move into 2011 the Knights of St Columba will be holding a major recruitment drive in areas of Glasgow that we have not been active in for a number of years.


 During the coming months Knights will be visiting churches across the North East of the City promoting the work we do and our role in todays society.


Literature, Posters etc will be available in local Parishes and Brothers will be available to discuss the Order and how you can become involved.


At Bellahouston His Holiness Pope Benedict stated that we should not be afraid to be a lone voice in promoting our Christian values. Being a member of this great Order ensures that you will never be alone in “Praising His name or Preaching his Word”


Please take the opportunity to talk to us in your Parish or contact one of our addresses below
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Street Address











SERVE GOD BY SERVING OTHERS
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